
 

 

NOTICE OF IFB CANCELLATION 
 

 
To:  Respondents to Worcester Regional Transit Authority Invitation for Bids (IFB) # 2025-06 
 Epoxy Flooring Project 
 
From:  Joshua Rickman, Administrator 
 
Date: June 9, 2025 
 
Re: Notice of IFB Cancellation 
 
 
 Pursuant to IFB Section 2.16 Reservations, the Worcester Regional Transit Authority is 

issuing this Notice of IFB Cancellation.  WRTA has determined that it is in the best 
interests of WRTA to cancel this IFB and re-issue at a later date (TBD).  Effective 
immediately IFB #2025-06 Epoxy Flooring Project is cancelled in its entirety, and all 
submissions received in response to the IFB are hereby rejected.  

 
 


